
Town of Farmington 

Planning and Community Development 

356 Main Street 

Farmington, NH 03835 

Phone: (603) 755-2774 
A Bicentennial Community 

              1798 - 1998 
 

PLANNING BOARD MEETING  

Tuesday – December 5, 2017 

356 Main Street - Farmington, NH 

 

AGENDA - 6:00 pm  

 

 

BUSINESS BEFORE THE BOARD: 

 

 Pledge of Allegiance 

 Review and Approval of Meeting Minutes of November 21, 2017 

 Voluntary Lot Merger Application submitted by Ronald & Susan Gill for Tax Map R06 Lot 66 

and R06 Lot 68 located at 250 Camelot Shore Drive. New lot number will be R06 Lot 68.  

 Voluntary Lot Merger Application submitted by Daniel Ricker & Alison Hagar for Tax Map 

U03 Lot 17 and U03 Lot 16 located at 12 Pine Knoll Drive. New lot number will be U03 Lot 17 

 Proposed Change to Zoning Ordinance Section 1.14 “Definitions”  and Site Plan Regulations 

Section 3 “Definitions” to add  the definition of “Storefront” – Review of Warrant Article 

language 

 Any other business before the Board 

 

 

 

 

David Kestner, Chairman 

Farmington Planning Board 


